
  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Monday 18th June 2018 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

A huge thank you for all of your support so far this year and thank you to all those who donated tombola items 

and good quality toys on Friday.  Please keep them coming!!!  Also, please don’t forget 'Bottle Donation Day' 

on Friday 22nd June and ‘Cake Donation Day’ on Friday 29th June.  Lucky boxes can be brought to your child's 

classroom from Monday 25th June.  PLEASE don’t forget to put your child’s name on their box in case they win 

a prize! 

 We would not be able to host a Fayre without your donations, attendance and also help on the day. The PTA 

is quite stretched at the moment and we require volunteers to ensure the day runs smoothly and that all of us 

also have the opportunity to spend some time with our family.  If you are able to spare an hour or two of your 

time on the day, it would be greatly appreciated.  Please tick boxes below as appropriate and return the slip to 

the school office by Monday 25th June.  We will then be in touch to make arrangements for the big day.  Of 

course, feel free to tick more than one box if you are able to volunteer for longer.  The Summer Fayre is usually 

our biggest fundraiser, but we rely on the goodwill and teamwork of staff, parent and grandparents to make it 

a success! 

Thank you 

 

The PTA Team 

 

Name______________________________   Telephone_________________________ 

 

I am available to help Set Up/Tidy Up I am available to help run a stall 

11:00am – 12:00pm 3:00pm – 4:00pm 12:00pm - 1.30pm 1.30pm – 3:00pm 

     

 

 
 

Woodstone Community Primary School 
Heather Lane, Ravenstone, Leicestershire, LE67 2AH 

Tel: 01530 519473    email: wpsoffice1@woodstone.leics.sch.uk 
Headteacher: Mr Patrick Mullins 

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs S Fellows 
 

Growing together, Learning forever 
 

 

 


